

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2007

To the Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall Room 201

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Richard Cecil took his oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a reappointed member of the Citizens Advisory Committee on the Naming of Public Buildings, Facilities and Streets to serve a three year term to expire on May 31, 2010.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Richard Cecil CAC Street Name Ethics Board FN 070151

RDL/khm Oaths07.doc

STATE OF } ss.
County of
The undersigned who has been reappointed to the office of
MEMBER OF THE CITIZENS' ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE NAMING OF PUBLIC BUILDINGS, FACILITIES AND STREETS
but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swears that he will support the constitution of the United States and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and will faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability. RICHARD CECIL
Substribed and sworn to before me this 3/stday of 2007.